COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY & PUBLIC SAFETY
BROOKE PINTO, CHAIRWOMAN

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairman Phil Mendelson - ¢ P o—

FROM: Councilmember Brooke Pinto
Chairwoman, Committee on the Judiciary and Public Safety

RE: Cancellation of the Committee on the Judiciary and Public Safety’s November
13, 2024, Public Hearing

DATE: November 8, 2024

This memorandum serves as notice that the Committee on the Judiciary and Public Safety’s
Public Hearing on Bill 25-245 and Bill 25-122 scheduled for Wednesday, November 13,
2024, at 10:30 a.m. is cancelled.



